

Medical and Scientific Department

Unclassified

To:

M. Jiri Kejval

President of the Czech NOC

Lausanne, 9th August 2021 Ref. RBU/cftr

Dear President,

The Czech team were responsive and fully cooperative after the cases of Covid-19 were identified after arrival in Tokyo for the Olympic Games.

As a result, there were no further cases beyond the initial cluster and no other athletes were affected.

The Czech team complied with the Covid-19 regulations and IOC requirements in this respect during the Games.

Yours sincerely,

Dr Richard Budgett

IOC Medical and Scientific Director